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Research Analysis 

The floor amendment for HB 2367 adds a sunset provision effective July 1, 2026. 

 

HB 2367 creates exceptions to the Open Meeting Act for members of the Oklahoma Corporation 

Commission so that they may discuss certain matters outside of a public meeting, so long as 

there is no discussion regarding pending legislative proceedings of the commission and 

appropriation of OCC funds. Within five days of the event where a quorum is present outside of 

a public meeting, the commissioners must report on its website the subject matter received or 

discussed, unless the OCC wishes to take potential action on the subject. In that case, the 

potential action item shall be documented a least 48 hours before the OCC considers the item. 

Lastly, the measure requires periodic training on the Open Meeting Act for commissioners and 

designated staff. 

 

Prepared By: Tricia Hines 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Oklahoma Corporation Commission (Corp. Comm.) this measure will not 

create any fiscal impact for the agency. If anything, it may help create some efficiencies within 

Corp. Comm. as it will help cut down on the number of meetings and allow issues to be worked 

through more quickly. Given this information, there is no fiscal impact to the State.  

 

The amendment does not change the fiscal impact on the measure.  

 

The floor amendment does not change the fiscal impact on the measure.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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